
710 SOUTH 22ND ST.. P. O. BOX 2190 
BIRMINGHAM. ALABAMA 

February 2$, 195$ 

TELEPHONE NO. FAIRFAX 4.2841 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R. D. 2, Box 29$ 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is confirmation of your reception of WLBS 
on Sunday evening, February 9, 1958, from 5:16 to 5:30 P.M., 
central standard time. We are always proud to know of long 
distance skip reception. And, certainly, we never cease to 
be amazed. 

May you experience continued good DX reception 
with that well seasoned HRO! 

Good luck. 

Yours t uly, 

Robert E. Belk --engineer, 
a ham, WL1.IMK 


